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MINUTES 

 

Technology Committee chair, Matt Derrick, called to order a special meeting of the Committee.  

Others present:  Marcia Adams, Steve LeBlanc, Laura Woodring, librarian Anita Driver and Josh 

Hileman, ex officio member. 

 

The Committee toured the building discussing the hardware we have and the use of the 

computers.  Anita also shared, for newer members, that the library did use filters to protect from 

patrons accessing adverse sites.  She stated that Lazerware can grant temporary or permanent 

access to any sites the patrons request access to if we deem them appropriate.  We have had no 

complaints in regard to filtering. 

 

Next the Committee discussed current and future needs.  Anita suggests that we need a laptop for 

the social media librarian and to update some PAC (public access computers) that are currently 

laptops. 

 

The Committee asked what was spent last fiscal year in this line item and what was available this 

fiscal year. 

 

The Committee will continue to study our technology update needs. 

 

There being no further business, the Committee adjourned. 
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